UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS SCHOOL OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION URBANA

September 26, 1942

Director Gwinn Henry Department of Athletics University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Director Henry:

I am enclosing an announcement covering the new physical education regulations at the University of Illinois. I would like to learn what is being done in the other Big Ten and midwestern universities. I would appreciate it very much if you would send me any literature you may have regarding your current requirements. If you do not have such material, I would appreciate it if you would advise me by letter as to your regulations covering number of years which are required, number of class meetings per week, length of class meetings, and type of work emphasized in the program.

Cordially yours,

V. E. Vally

S. C. Staley Director

2:9

P.S. Do you have an obstacle course?